
SMYRNA SCHOOL DISTRICT
82 Monrovia Avenue, Smyrna, Delaware 19977

Telephone (302) 653-8585
Fax (302) 659-6290

School Closure

Beginning on August 12, 2024, the power at North Smyrna Elementary will be disconnected to
complete a portion of the large-scale construction project. We anticipate all related work to be
completed by Friday, August 16, 2024. During this time, the building will be closed, but we will
continue to meet the needs of our North Smyrna Elementary community.

Normal operations, including school registration, will be temporarily moved to the Central
Office at 82 Monrovia Ave in Smyrna. Phone calls will also be rerouted to that same location.

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we upgrade.

The Smyrna School District does not discriminate in employment, educational programs, services or activities based on race,
color, marital status, creed, religion, national origin, gender, age, genetic information, sexual orientation, gender identity,

disability or any other protected category or status in accordance with state and federal laws. Inquiries should be directed to the
District Superintendent.


